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TO: Our Valued Clients and Brokers   
FROM: Health Plans, Inc. 
DATE: October 19, 2023   
RE: Compliance eBlast: HPI Formal Statement Gag Clause Requirement 

 
Health Plans, Inc. (HPI) is issuing this Compliance eBlast and the attached PDF to inform clients that HPI’s 
administrative services agreement with the client meets the Gag Clause Requirement of the 2021 Consolidated 
Appropriations Act. 
 
As we wrote in the 10/12/2023 eBlast concerning the Gag Clause Attestation (here), HPI cannot attest on behalf 
of our self-funded clients. HPI can, however, provide a formal statement to our clients that HPI’s administrative 
services agreement with the client meets the Gag Clause Requirement. To help streamline this new process, HPI 
has decided to issue this formal statement directly to our clients. Please see the attached PDF document titled 
“HPI Gag Clause Statement”.  
 
For additional assistance, please contact your HPI Account Service Team. 
 
Regards, 
 
Andrew H. A. Meggison 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
HealthPlansInc.com 
1500 West Park Drive, Suite 330 
Westborough, MA 01581 
 
The information in this Compliance eBlast is intended to provide a summary of our current understanding 
of recent regulatory developments which may affect our clients’ plans. It should not be construed as 
specific legal advice or legal opinion. 

https://hpitpa.com/media/3wjpiala/hpi-compliance-eblast-10-12-2023-gag-clause-prohibition-compliance-attestation.pdf


October 19, 2023 

To Our Valued Client, 

This no�ce is to advise you that the Administra�ve Services Agreement by and between Health Plans, 
Inc. (HPI), your third-party administrator (TPA), and your company meets the Gag Clause Requirement of 
the 2021 Consolidated Appropria�ons Act (“CAA”) and does not contain any Gag Clause Prohibi�on as 
outlined in the CAA. The Gag Clause Prohibi�on, which is an integral part of healthcare laws and 
regula�ons, mandates that no individual or en�ty, including TPAs, may impose "gag clauses" that inhibit 
or restrict the free exchange of informa�on between healthcare providers and pa�ents. These clauses 
have the poten�al to undermine transparency and obstruct open communica�on regarding healthcare 
choices and costs, ul�mately limi�ng the pa�ent's ability to make informed decisions about their care. 

As a TPA, HPI: 
- Does not engage in any prac�ces that prevent or discourage healthcare providers from

discussing all relevant treatment op�ons, including costs, with their pa�ents.

- Does not include "gag clauses" in our Administra�ve Services Agreements with our clients.
 

- Encourages and supports transparent and open communica�on between healthcare providers
and pa�ents to facilitate informed healthcare decisions.

If you have any ques�ons or require further informa�on regarding our commitment to the Gag Clause 
Prohibi�on or any other aspect of our services, please do not hesitate to contact your HPI Account 
Service Team. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew H. A. Meggison 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 


